July 31, 2023
GZ\ File No. 20.0156045.02

;Sicl‘tw:nf:’rrui:ce”me- Mr. Tim Alessi, NR Region Program Manager
' Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1027 West St. Paul Avenue

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233

Subject: NR 700 Progress Update
Leather-Rich, Inc.

CESREETE 1250 Corporate Center Drive

Sl i Oconomowoc, Wisconsin

BRRTS Nos. 02-68-581237

ECOLOGICAL

CONSTRUCTION
MANAGEMENT

Dear Mr. Alessi:

The Enhanced Reductive Dechlorination Performance Monitoring Report,* which included the
baseline and post-remediation groundwater performance results from April 2022 through March
2023, was shared with the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) on June 8, 2023.

The report also included the proposed schedule for supplemental sampling.
B Ty, Please feel free to contact the undersigned with questions.
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Very truly yours,

Brookfield, Wl 53045
T: 262.754.2560 GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc.

F:262.923.7758

www.gza.com KZ\!M % /

Heidi A. Woglfel Kevin M. He er
Project Manager Senior Project Manager

8%4% Dmml UA—
James F. Drought, P.H.
Principal Hydrogeologist
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cc: Ms. Cheryl Chew, Leather-Rich Inc.
Ms. Delanie Breuer, Fredrikson & Byron P.A.

1 Enhanced Reductive Dechlorination Performance Monitoring Report, Leather-Rich Inc., 1250 Corporate Center
Drive, Oconomowoc, Wisconsin, BRRTS #02-68-581237, dated June 8, 2023, GZA File No. 20.0156045.02.
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